





September 20, 2019

Mr. Greg Fuller

Director of Operations

South Dakota Department of Transportation
Pierre, South Dakota 57501

Subject: Proposed policy for Purple Heart signs

After reviewing the proposed policy, dated September 16, 2019, that your staff drafted
for consideration by the State of South Dakota Transportation Commission, the Military
Order of the Purple Heart, U.S.A., and Department of the Dakotas gives their support
and endorsement for the Transportation Commission to approve the proposed policy.

We hope that this proposed policy may be adopted by the Transportation Commission
to recognize those veterans who have been wounded and have paid the ultimate
sacrifice so that we can enjoy the freedoms that we have; and also protect the safety of
the public and the potential liability for the Department of Transportation.

Sincerely,

Aemneth [eanissen

Kenneth Teunissen

Commander

Department of the Dakotas

Military Order of the Purple Heart, U.S.A.



